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Habitat for Humanity partners with very low-income families and provides homeownership opportunities with no-profit, 0% interest mortgages.  
Habitat for Humanity is a housing ministry providing affordable housing with Godôs people everywhere. Our goal is to eliminate poverty housing worldwide.  
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Windows and beautiful porch! YAY!! Windows and beautiful porch! YAY!! Windows and beautiful porch! YAY!!    

Natasha and Darrenôs home has grown from the ground 
up!! Their home is being built in partnership with We 
Build, a vocational training facility creating opportunities 
with incarcerated men to learn professional construction 
trades. This mutually beneficial program allows inmates 
to learn fine woodworking skills by building framed 
walls, roof trusses and cabinets for Habitat for Humanity 
homes across Colorado. For Natasha and Darren, the 
walls are up, the roof is on and doors and windows are in! 
It is so nice to have natural sunlight flooding into the 
home and to see the sky. Rough-ins are complete and the 
rooms are taking shape.  
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For Natasha & Darren - Itôs looking more and more like HOME 

 

My oldest son, Ira, was born in July 2015. He 
started going to daycare in Alamosa when he was 
just 6 weeks old and was in Natashaôs care at least 
4 days a week. Natasha became a trusted part of 
our community. Just as raising a child takes many 
loving hands and lots of teamwork, so does 
building the foundation, walls, and roof of a 
house. Natasha cared for Ira and with gratitude, 
Iôm dedicating my ride in the Habitat 500 this 
year to her and her husband and their new Habitat 
Home where they will raise their children. 
Natasha was a valuable partner in Iraôs early life 
and as a reflection of that relationship, I invite 
each of you to partner with me by sponsoring my 
ride as I pedal in the Habitat 500.       ~Tim Dellett 

Tim Dellett pedals Habitat 500  Natasha with her family Nakyia, Fabian & Laken and Natasha with her family Nakyia, Fabian & Laken and Natasha with her family Nakyia, Fabian & Laken and    
Tim with his boys Ellis & Ira ~ ready for the Habitat 500!Tim with his boys Ellis & Ira ~ ready for the Habitat 500!Tim with his boys Ellis & Ira ~ ready for the Habitat 500!   

Donations can be mailed to   SLV Habitat for Humanity   PO Box 1197   Alamosa, CO  81101  

Or can be made online at  http://coloradogives.org/30yearsHabitat500  

    I am giving   �6  $25  for a bedroom light   
      �6  $50  for a doorbell  

      �6  $100   for a bathroom floor  

      �6  $250   for a livingroom window  
      �6  $500   for a kitchen counter  

      �6  $1,000  for a front porch  


